HB 2169 —-- STATE PROCUREMENT
SPONSOR: Parkinson

This bill changes the laws regarding state procurement. The bill
increases the amount for state purchases made by competitive bid
from $3,000 to $10,000 and for solicited bids from $25,000 to
$100,000.

The bill also authorizes the Commissioner of Administration to hold
reverse auctions to procure merchandise, supplies, raw materials,
or finished goods if price is the primary factor in evaluating
bids.



